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TO:  Edward Waters College Students 

FROM: Mr. Mandrake Miller, Vice President 

  Student Success and Engagement 

DATE:  March 3, 2020 

RE:  College Continues to Monitor the Spread of the Coronavirus  

*************************************************************** 

We are writing to share that the College continues to monitor the spread of COVID-19, also known as the 

coronavirus, as more cases are confirmed in the United States and other countries. This is a rapidly changing 

situation, and we have a team in place working diligently to monitor the situation and develop and execute plans 

to maintain the safety and well-being of our campus community.   

As you begin preparing for your Spring Break travel, please be cautious and diligent while you are away and once 

you return to campus.   

How is the Coronavirus prevented? 

The best way to prevent infection is to avoid being exposed to this virus. There is currently no vaccine to prevent 

2019-nCoV infection. 

However, as a reminder, the CDC always recommends everyday preventive actions to help prevent the spread of 

respiratory viruses, including: 

 Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after going to the 

bathroom; before eating; and after blowing your nose, coughing, or sneezing. 

 If soap and water are not readily available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer with at least 60% alcohol. 

Always wash hands with soap and water if hands are visibly dirty. 

 Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands. 

 Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 

 Stay home when you are sick. 

 Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash. 

 Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces using a regular household cleaning spray or 

wipe. 

These are everyday habits that can help prevent the spread of several viruses. 

We recognize that this is an uncertain time, we will continue to monitor the situation and update the campus 

community as it evolves. 
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